

October 30, 2013

Edward Scherrer, President InSoFast LLC 7895 180<sup>th</sup> St. N. Hugo, MN 55038

Dear Mr. Scherrer,

Thank you for your support for the Coal Country Inn project entry to the Associated Builders & Contractors Awards Competition. ABC's awards program is designed to recognize publicly the quality and innovation of merit shop construction and to honor all the members of the construction team.

The winning projects were selected from entries submitted from across Minnesota and North Dakota and were judged on complexity, attractiveness, unusual challenges, completion time, workmanship, innovation, safety, and budget. Your involvement with the Coal Country Inn project and your letter of reference helped make it the recipient of an Excellence in Construction.

Associated Builders and Contractors is a national association representing more than 23,000 merit shop construction and construction-related firms in 80 chapters across the United States, including Minnesota/North Dakota. For more news and information regarding these awards, visit www.abc.org.

Once again, thank you and congratulations!

Sincerely,

Scott Kuehl
President/CEO
Nor-Son, Inc.